
February 1, 1955

Mr. M. W. Stirling
Director
Bureau of American Ethnology
Smithsonian Institution
Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Mr. Stirling:

Thanks so much for your kind letter of the 28th
which is very helpful. Thanks, too, f or the new publi-
cation sent me on another hieroglyphic autobiography of
Sitting Bull. Please express my deep appreciation to
Mrs. Blaker for her trouble in my behalf.
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Cordially yours,

W. S. CAMPBELL
(Stanley Vestal)
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